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RE: New Lease Agreement between City of Northfield and 
Northfield Senior Citizens, Inc. d/b/a Fifty North, a nonprofit corporation 

Gentlemen: 

I am representing Northfield Senior Citizens, Inc., d/b/a Fifty North (NSC) regarding the above 
matter. Please send future communications concerning this issue to my attention. 

On August 26, 2025, I asked Mr. Martig who to direct this correspondence to. I did not hear 
back. Please advise if I should be communicating with different individuals. 

NSC wants to emphasize its goal of continued partnership with the City of Northfield. It hopes 
that lease negotiations will continue in that vein. 

I enclose a proposed Term Sheet (Letter of Understanding), setting forth NSC's requests with 
respect to a new lease agreement with the City effective January 1, 2026. 

NSC understands that the City is requesting a rent increase. We address this in the enclosed 
Term Sheet. NSC includes an additional requested change - the City would assume financial 
responsibility for the Wellness Center. 

Next, NSC wants to take this opportunity to craft a lease agreement that is easier for the parties 
to understand. The current lease ( enclosed) is difficult to understand in parts. At times, it has 
caused confusion regarding which party is responsible for which costs. This is a good time to 
clean this up. 
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